
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 30, 2006 
 
 
Michael Keegan  
1107 Loma Drive 
Hermosa Beach, CA 90254 
 
Dear Mr. Keegan:  
 
On behalf of Hermosa Beach Community Center staff and its patrons, I would personally 
like to thank you for the recent furniture donation.  The café tables and matching chairs 
will serve to provide seating in the courtyard during theatre performances.  The items are 
a great addition with aesthetic appeal.     
 
Your benevolent gesture is very much appreciated.   
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Lisa Lynn 
Community Resources Director 
 


